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The Secretary of State for External Affairs
to the United States Ambassador

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Orrawa, January 3, 1946.

No. 2
Excellency: |
I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 423 of December 21, 1945, §

regarding the disposition of storage and loading facilities at Prince Rupert
which were erected under the exchange of Notes which authorized the establish-

ment of an oil supply line supplementary to that known as the Canol Project.

2. I am pleased to inform you that the Canadian Government agrees to
your proposal that these facilities be disposed of under the procedure established

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

N. A. Rosertsox,
for the Secretary of State
© for External Afjairs.
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